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Dear Professors Pawlik,
We are pleased to submit the revised version of our work entitled: 

“Advances and Challenges in Laparoscopic Surgery for the management of Hepatocellular Carcinoma”
to the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery.
This paper is an invited contribution with the ID 01221925.

 This paper reviews the evolving role of laparoscopic surgery in the management and treatment of hepatocellular carcinoma. We have followed the very useful recommendations of the reviewers and made the necessary changes as indicated in the response to the reviewers.
This submission is not under consideration by any other journal and has not been published previously. All coauthors have seen and agree with the contents of the manuscript. Finally, there is no conflict of interest from any of the authors. 
We hope that you may consider the enclosed revised manuscript suitable for publication in the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery. We would like to thank you in advance for your time and consideration and are looking forward to hearing from you.
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